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If you had a business and you spent millions of dollars to solve a problem and the 

problem kept going on year after year, would you create a new program with the 

same solution? That's what predator control damage districts does not do. It does not 

solve a problem that hasn't been fixed by USDA Wildlife Services. Killing wildlife over 

and over again without addressing the factors that are involved with why this method 

does not work is waste, fraud and abuse.  


